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Docket No. 50-346 FEB 2 51985

Toledo Edison Company
A'ITN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of February 19, 1985 between
Mr. R. Peters of your staff and Mr. B. Burgess of my staff, scheduling a
meeting to be held on March 6, 1985 at 2:00 p.m. (CST) in the Region III
Office.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the licensee's response to the
Davis Besse SALP report and the status of the Regulatory Improvement Program.

While this meeting is considered a presentation and discussion forum between
Toledo Edison Company and the NRC, the meeting will be opened to any other
interested parties as observers. Those persons outside the licensee and NRC
staffs should inform the Regional Office, in advance of the meeting, of their
intent to participate.

Sincerely,

agrigld $$pd by LL NorettW

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: S. Quennoz, Station
Superintendent

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
NRR Project Manager
RIII PRR
RIII SGA
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